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CIRCUILAR NOTE

UPDATE

Coronavirus Disease COVID-19

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmatk, Protocol Department, presents
its compliments to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmark,
to International Organizations and Other Missions resident in Copenhagen as
well as Honorary Consulates in Denmatk and has the honour to share the
following:

The travel advice and restrictions specified in the Circular Note from 8
January 2021 will be extended until and including 7 February 2021.

With regard to the imposed flight ban, two clarifications have been made:

Firstly, passengers who can present a positive COVID-19 test between 2 to 8
weeks old are exempt from presenting a negative test prior to departure for
Denmark.

Secondly, a clarification has been made regarding continuous travel, where
passengers are in transit at one or more airports on their way to Denmark. The
clarification specifies that passengers can be tested up to 24 hours before
boarding the aircraft at the first airport and that testing is also possible
throughout the journey.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark, Protocol Department, takes this
opportunity to renew to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions acctedited to
Denmark, to International Organizations and Other Missions resident in
Copenhagen as well as Honorary Consulates in Denmatk the assurances of its
highest consideration.

Copenhagen, 13 January 2021

To Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmark,
International Organisations and Other Missions resident in Copenhagen
and Honorary Consulates in Denmark



